
September 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Fourth
Grade. This is a very exciting and important year. To help your child have a productive
school year, we are sending home this letter that details important practices and
procedures.

Attendance

Attendance is extremely important at School #12. Please make sure your child arrives
on time every day. School begins at 8:20a.m. Students eat breakfast in the classroom
during the homeroom period.

Chromebooks

In order to complete classwork on time, students must come to school with their
Chromebooks fully charged. In addition students should also bring their chargers and
headphones.

Homework

Homework will be assigned every night (Monday - Thursday). Students will write all
homework assignments down in their assignment notebook each day. Messages to and
from the teacher may also be written here. In the event that any questions arise,
please don't hesitate to contact the teachers by email, text message or Remind. This
allows for the door of communication to stay open. Homework will be posted in google
classroom or given on paper.

Finally, we believe that it is very important to foster a good home-school relationship.
We are available to meet with parents/ guardians before and or after school. If needed,
you may feel free to call (973)-321-0120 to speak with us.

We look forward to a wonderfully productive school year!

Sincerely,
4th Grade Team



Fourth Grade Supply List

These are the basic supplies that your child will need for class. It is
important for your child to have his or her own school supplies; this fosters
responsibility and a lifelong respect for being prepared.

Your child should have:
➔ Backpack
➔ Homework Notebook (Marble Composition) and Homework Folder
➔ Earbuds / Headphones (to be kept at school)
➔ 6 marble composition notebooks
➔ Pencils
➔ Hand held sharpener with a lid
➔ Crayons and or colored pencils
➔ Glue sticks
➔ Soft pencil case or pouch (No pencil boxes)
➔ Highlighters
➔ Dry erase markers
➔ Reusable water bottle
➔ A pair of safety scissors

In addition, it would be greatly appreciated if each student could bring in a
box of tissues, and a package of baby wipes for the class to use throughout
the year.

We look forward to a wonderfully productive school year!


